NCTPHQ Bulletin

MESSAGE FOR CIRCULATION:

Important information and a call to stakeholders within the business community to
participate in the National CT Step-Change Programme

This message is a call-to-action for policing, the private sector and government to support
the integrated delivery of 25 projects intended to enhance the protective security of the
United Kingdom. These projects have been defined through tri-partite working groups,

established through the Step-Change conferences, and are a combination of new activity
and works-in-progress that the working groups wish to develop and contribute to. Please
follow the hyperlink below to the National Counter Terrorism Security Office to access the
full document:

https://www.gov.uk/government/news/call-to-action-step-change-programme

Details of how to contact us are embedded in the document; however we have set up a
bespoke mailbox of: StepChange@Met.police.uk
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